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Apr. 6th:  Awards Dinner & Officer Installation
at the Piedmont Club

Apr. 27th-30th:  CSC Spring Convention
in Myrtle Beach

Apr. 18h:  Mini-Social at El Molcajete
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From Barbara . . . .
It’s time once again for the passing of the leadership torch.  As I reflect on the

last two years, I feel immense gratitude for those members who have helped with our
activities.  Gerhard, Art, Alison, and I appreciate the cooperation of all.  Taylor, Mike,
Carol, Mark, Virginia, and Marty have faithfully attended board meetings and have been
the backbone of our organization.  Thanks to Pat and Bob for planning some wonderful
mini-socials.  And special thanks to Marty for doing such a wonderful job with pro-
grams this year.

As we swear in our new officers and prepare for another great year, please offer
your encouragement and assistance to the new officers and board.

See you Thursday at the Piedmont Club
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Installation of Officers
Installation of Officers will be held at the Piedmont Club on Thurs-

day, April 6.  Plan to attend this event and show your support of this
year's and next year's officers.  The price is $30/person and must be paid
in advance.  The sign-up and payment deadline is April 4th.

Mini-socials on the schedule:

April 18 Tuesday 7:00 pm
El Molcajete Mexican Restaurant
1212 E Main St, Duncan, SC 29334
(864) 433-0202
85S exit 63 (Hwy 290)

May 11 Thursday 7:00 pm
Hopps
180 East Blackstock Road
(864) 592-9511
behind west side Lowes
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Club Race at Sugar Mountain

The cow bells were ringing as thirteen of our members took to the
Sugar Mountain NASTAR course on March 5.  Fastest lady was Elke
Schoellkopf with Marcy Cassady coming in second.  Fastest man was
Kent Welke with Jake Smith second and Max Clary third.  Fun was had
by all.
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MUSIC ON MAIN
June 29th

Mark your calendars, as SSOC has been awarded a date to work Music on main. We
will need 24-25 volunteers to man the tables and beer stations on June 29th, starting at
5:30. The band will be “Threshold” and keep your fingers crossed that we don’t get
rained out. Please sign up at the April meeting at the Piedmont Club or the May meet-
ing. This is a major fundraiser for the club and we need your support and participation.
If you have any questions, call Bryan Bobo at 486-8900 (h).
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2005-2006

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
PAST PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
VICE PRESIDENT Gerhard Buettner 583-1997 gbuettner@charter.net
TREASURER Art Mall 433-8627 mloart@aol.com
SECRETARY Alison Kimball 814-5372 akimball@bellsouth.net
MEMBERSHIP Mike Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@bellsouth.net
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 taylor.bomar@ att.net
PROGRAMS Marty Jones 962-5660 mojonesie@aol.com
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
RACING Mark McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall1@alltel.net
SPECIAL PROJECTS Virginia Wilson 587-6105 virginiajean51@yahoo.com
ACTIVITIES Open – Call Barbara If Interested
FUNDRAISING Bryan Bobo 486-8900 siesystems@sunaccess.net



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

The Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat)
format from Crescent’s Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/crescent/skiliner.html.
(You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view
the newsletter.)

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the
newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout calendar included in
the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for information on how to submit your
newsletter item.

Also, don’t forget - the club has a “tent” available for rent.  It is an 18 X 20 tent,
and it is easy to assemble. We also have 4 tables that can be rented with or
without the tent.  We have the makings for that special occasion and it is all very
reasonably priced! Tent rental is $ 25. Tables can be rented for $5 per table.
Remember; don’t have a party without the comfort of shade. Your guests will
appreciate it and so will the club! For rentals of either tent or tables contact Joy
Bobo.


